From:

To:
Subject: RE: Official Information request - Enforcement activities
Date: Tuesday, 18 May 2021 9:58:00 am
Attachments: image001.png
image002.png
image003.png

Morena |}

Thank you for your request. Please see below for the answers to your questions.

1a) number of active enforcement officers and 1b) their job title(s);

The Commission has not engaged or appointed any enforcement officers under s 43 of the
Walking Access Act 2008

2) number of active honorary enforcement officers (if any);

The Commission has not engaged or appointed any honorary enforcement officers under s 45 of
the Walking Access Act 2008

3) number of fines issued / prosecutions taken in the past 24 months.

The Commission is not aware of any fines being issued, or prosecutions taken by controlling
authorities over walk ways that are administered under the Walking Access Act 2008.

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. You have the right to seek an
investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a
complaint is available here or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi nui,

New Zealand Walking Access Commission | Ara Hikoi Aotearoa

P: (04) 815 8502 | m: 027 815 8536 | W: www.walkingaccess.govt.nz
A: Level 15, Majestic Centre, 100 Willis Street, Wellington / PO Box 11181, Manners Street, Wellington 6142

Please think of the trees before printing this email

Promoting access in the outdoors
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rrom: I

Sent: Monday, 3 May 2021 10:52 pm

To: Contact <contact@walkingaccess.govt.nz>

Subject: Official Information request - Enforcement activities

Dear New Zealand Walking Access Commission,

Please supply:

1a) number of active enforcement officers and 1b) their job title(s);
2) number of active honorary enforcement officers (if any);

3) number of fines issued / prosecutions taken in the past 24 months.

Yours faithfully,

This is an Official Information request made via the FYl website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

fyi-request-15343-9a7225c3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is contact@walkingaccess.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to New

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our
privacy and copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to
link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.






